
Dear Valued Donor, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming initiative aimed at enhancing our programs and 

services to better serve our community. As part of this effort, we will be conducting a Donor 

Survey. 

Your feedback is crucial! The survey will provide us with valuable insights into your 

experiences, preferences, and suggestions for improvement. This survey will be launched on 

[Start Date] and will remain open until [End Date]. 

All responses will be kept confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of improving our 

initiatives. As a token of our appreciation, all participants will be entered into a draw for a 

chance to win [Incentive/Prize]. 

We truly value your support and input. Please keep an eye on your inbox for further details and 

the survey link. Thank you for being an essential part of our mission! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


